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'TTB Notice No. 4'From: Brian Deiling [bdeiling@wilsbach.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2003 6:36 AM
To: nprm@ttb.gov
Subject: 'TTB Notice No. 4'
name=Brian Deiling
name=
Address1=142 Mine Road
Address2=
City=Hershey
State=PA
Zip Code=17033
Comments=Please be advised of my support for a clear separtion of beer and spirits.  
With all of the blurring of line in today's society, the government has to set a clear 
line in the definition of what is a beer and what is a spirit.  One beer is definitely 
different than one mixed drink in its' effect on the body.  When we allow spirits to 
take over a malt beverage, young and old alike will have trouble with whant they are 
actually drinking.  Thank you!                                                          
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